Jim,
Some districts are choosing to omit the second paragraph of new language entirely, some are revising the second paragraph to read that they will be notified in writing by the last day of school, and some are choosing not to add any of the suggested new language at all.  The language is not required by law but apparently districts are being dinged for unemployment when they don't give reasonable assurance to employees such as these.  Teresa Combs(@ KSBA) worked with Kevin Robbins at the unemployment cabinet to come up with this language to help protect employers.  If you want further information/advice about the suggested changes, give Teresa a call.
 
In the meantime, I suggest marking 03.11/21 of your updates as keep current.  That way, we can go ahead and process your updates and address those two policies at a later date.
 
 
Reasonable Assurance of Continued Employment
Each year all full-time and part-time certified employees shall be notified in writing by the last day of school if they have reasonable assurance of continued employment for the following school year.
Certified employees assigned extra duties such as coaching shall be notified in writing by the last day of that assigned duty if they have reasonable assurance of continued employment in that or a similar capacity for the following school year.
 
Janet

